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Tuesday 23rd May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 residential trip to IOW PGL   -    Friday 16th June  – Monday 19th June 2023 
 
We are very pleased to share some final details for our upcoming PGL IOW trip on 
Friday 16th June. 
 
On Friday 16 June, all Year 6 children should enter school via the green gate at 
normal school time along with their luggage and enter the Old School Building. A 
member of the Year 6 team will greet them at the green gates and guide them into 
the building. Any children at Breakfast club will be taken to the Old School Hall at 
registration time. Please ensure that you have given the teaching staff your child’s 
medical letters/medicine in a marked bag if necessary. 
 
Please can you provide your child with a packed lunch in a disposable bag; as it is a 
longer journey the children will eat their packed lunch on the coach. We would like to 
encourage you to adopt the same school guidelines for packed lunches for this trip. 
 
The coach will be leaving at 9.30am. You are very welcome to stay and wave the 
children off. We will keep you updated on their safe arrival to IOW.  
 
We will return to school at approximately 5.30pm on Monday 19th June; we will keep 
you updated if there is any traffic. The children will not be expected to come back to 
school until Wednesday 21st June.  
 
If your child is being picked up by someone other than their parent on Monday 
19 June, please inform us in writing before Friday 16th June.  
 
We are sure that the children will thrive at PGL and we are looking forward to sharing 
in their successes and watching them solve and achieve the activity challenges.  
 
We hope you find the attached kit list for the trip helpful. Children are not allowed to 
participate on activities without long sleeves tops and trousers; please pack well for 
this! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Team 

 
 
 
 

 


